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As our youth group continues to thrive and grow, we are in need of
additional volunteers each Wednesday.  With our previous
attendance topping at 47 youth, we are looking for at least seven
volunteers dedicated to connecting with the kids each week.  We
need volunteers who want to conduct football games, basketball
games, monitor hallways, and/or connect with the youth upstairs in
their dedicated hangout spots. We are also extremely thankful for
each person or persons who have volunteered to feed our youth
each week.  The food is the best part.  Come out and join the fun!

Movie Night
Come join us for a movie night featuring The Blind on Friday, April 19th at
7PM. This will be a great family-friendly night filled with fellowship.
Popcorn and drinks will be provided. Mark your calendars!

Many of us know Phil, Miss Kay and the rest of the Robertson family from their hit
reality television series or their many books. But before the dynasty, it was just Phil
and Miss Kay in the backwoods swamps of 1960s Louisiana. THE BLIND tells their
love story, their struggles to build a family and the demons that nearly tore them
apart. While their story is unique, the challenges they faced are ones that all of us can
resonate with. The lessons they learned can inform each of our journeys with God,
our families and ourselves. 



April Connect Team:
Todd Williams, Richard Pate, Angie
Boyette, Wilson Mewborn, Dexter Pridgen

Birthdays:
6th       Tommy Bradshaw
7th       Margaret Kornegay
9th       Terry Freeman
10th      Glenda Stroud, David Trivette
11th       Aubrey Sauls
12th      Avery Cogdell
14th      Dannie Williams
16th      Richard Pate, Tom Freeman
20th     Wyatt Garris
25th     R.D. Stroud
27th     Candy Webb
29th     Trey Worrell

Anniversaries:
5th       Jose and Connie Vazquez
17th      Clyde and Mary Daly
19th      Bob and Diane Webber

   

Meals on Wheels  
Meals on Wheels is an excellent program
through WAGES that provides hot meals,
warm hospitality to seniors in our
community. During the month of April,
we will be highlighting and supporting
the work of this ministry. Bobby Trivette,
the current director of the Elroy Route,
will share more about this amazing
program during Sunday worship in April.
We will also be receiving a love offering
to support this program. All checks can
be made to the church and designated
for Meals on Wheels.  

Celebrating Milestones Announcements
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Church Softball League
Church Softball is starting up soon.  
There will be many ways to help and get
involved. If you are interested in playing,
there will be a sign up sheet on the
bulletin board outside of the resource
office beginning in April or you can
contact the church office. We hope to
have eight teams this year in our league
so come out and join us!  

USFW Spring Banquet
USFW will host their Annual Spring Banquet on
Saturday, April 13th at 6:00PM in the Family
Life Center.  The dinner will be $15 per plate
and money is due to Megan Hise or Judy Taylor
by April 7th.  This year’s entertainment will be
by Wanda Becton and Anita Lanier.  Invitations
are extended to the entire church.


